MEDIA RELEASE

15 March 2018

CPA Australia President and Chairman, Peter Wilson AM FCPA today congratulated Caroline Spencer
FCPA on her appointment as Western Australia’s next Auditor General.

Ms Spencer’s appointment will take effect from 28 May 2018. Ms Spencer will remain a director on CPA
Australia’s Board.

Ms Spencer takes over from Mr Colin Murphy FCPA, also a distinguished CPA Australia member.
“We would like to warmly congratulate Caroline on her appointment,” Mr Wilson said.

Ms Spencer has been in public practice for over 20 years, during the last 10 years of which she
specialised in public sector audit and governance through the firm she co-founded, Vista Advisory.
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